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December 18, 2012 

 

Mr. Jay Winner, General Manager 

Lower Arkansas Valley Water Conservancy District 

801 Swink Avenue 

Rocky Ford, CO 81067 

 

RE: WSRA Grant - Ag-Municipal Conservation Easement Demonstration 

 

Dear Jay: 

 

This letter is to inform you that the contract for the WSRA grant request to assist in the 

Ag-Municipal Conservation Easement Demonstration project in the Arkansas Basin was signed 

on December 17, 2012.   

 

Upon the terms cited in Exhibit A – Scope of Work (page 2), a December 30, 2012 

closing date has been scheduled.  Please provide me with the signed original Exhibit CE, and a 

copy of the appraisal both of which will be available to you after this date. 

 

In order to issue a payment to the Lower Arkansas Valley Water Conservancy District, an 

invoice must be received in or office as soon as possible. 

 

  Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  I wish you much success in 

your project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 
 

 
Todd Doherty 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 

Water Supply Planning Section 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200 
Denver, CO  80203 
Phone: 303-866-3441 x3210 
Mobile: 720-214-3262 
Todd.doherty@state.co.us 
www.cwcb.state.co.us and www.ibcc.state.co.us 

 
John W. Hickenlooper 

Governor 
 

Mike King 

DNR Executive Director 
 

Jennifer L. Gimbel 

CWCB Director 
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